
 

OIAD-810 
 
 
Allan Walker 
fyi-request-23991-62261eb6@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Allan 
 
 
Thank you for your email of 3 October 2023 requesting the following under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

For the two Tier 3 roles that were only advertised internally: - title of the role - how long 
these were advertised for - how many applications were received - whether a 
candidate was appointed. 

Please see the requested information outlined in the following table: 

Title of Role Advertised Time on 
Vacancy Page 

Applications 
Received 

Candidate Appointed? 

Director Operations  23/2 – 2/3 (8 days) 1 Yes 
Director Office of 
Chief Executive, 
Stewardship and 
Strategy 

23/8 – 4/9 (13 
days) 

1 Yes 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman of my 
response relating to this request, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant 
details can be found on their website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.   
Please note that due to the public interest in our work the Ministry for the Environment 
publishes responses to requests for official information on our OIA responses page shortly 
after the response has been sent.  If you have any queries about this, please feel free to 
contact our Ministerial Services team: ministerials@mfe.govt.nz. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
Jonathan Ryan 
Director, Ministerial Services 
Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/
http://www.mfe.govt.nz/about-us/official-information-act-requests
https://tepuna.mfe.govt.nz/otcsdav/nodes/11418140/ministerials%40mfe.govt.nz

